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Thursday 3rd February 2022 

 
RE: Year 6 SATS 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We will be holding a face-to-face meeting for Year 6 families on Wednesday 23rd February at 3:45-4:30pm. During this 
meeting, we will discuss what the SATS are; look at examples of previous SATs questions; and give you advice about 
how you can support your child in the build up to SATs. Please come to the front office at 3:45 and we will show you 
to the room.  
 
As this is a face-to-face event, we would request that you lateral flow test before coming into school to ensure that 
we do not unnecessarily spread Covid-19 within the community. 
 
Please complete the slip below to confirm attendance so we can ensure we are in the correct sized room.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Year 6 SATs meeting – 23rd February 2022 

 
 

Name of child:________________________________________________ 
 
 

o I will be attending the Year 6 parents meeting at 3:45pm on Wednesday 23rd February. 
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